
 BILD Toronto Chapter Members: 
  
Please be advised that Toronto’s Chief Building Official, Will Johnston, would like to share the following 
update with BILD Toronto Chapter members: 
  
As you may know, Toronto Building has been issuing some permits and occupancy approvals, and during 
this period of interruption 163 permits have been issued under this limited capacity service. This service 
is now being formalize more broadly and it will include occupancy inspections commencing on Monday. 
Additional details regarding this increased service level will be made available by early next week on the 
City’s website – here. 
  
BILD will circulate this information when it becomes available. This situation is rapidly changing and 
subject to change. Therefore, we will be in constant dialogue with City staff to provide the most up-to-
date information available for our members. 

https://cts.vresp.com/c/?BILD/f12bd6386b/e2e2663d9c/8c6e629643

